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December 27, 2021 

GA POST Fees Lowered or Eliminated for 2022 

GA POST Staff has evaluated and has significantly lowered (and is some cases eliminated) costs 

in our fee schedule.  

GA POST strives to be as responsive as possible to the almost 60,000 certified peace officers and 

other law enforcement professionals we serve. All documents will be available for downloading 

and printing by the individual officer. 

Some items which were made free to all certified officers are the Retired Firearms Card (HR 218) 
and the Retired Law Enforcement Credentials (HB 292) for officers who do not have retired 
credentials from their agency.

The entire Fee Schedule is available on the GA POST Website gapost.org. 

The fee changes will be effective January 1, 2022. 


